Elmer, Linda

From:

Director < director@theeastside.org >

Sent:

Monday, April 24, 2023 1:47 PM

To:

Elmer, Linda

Subject:

Re: Do you have better attendance numbers for Tim Giohman and Dan Katt?

Hi Linda,

I went back 2 years as we have 6 board meetings per year. As best I can tell, both Tim and Dan attended 10 of the 12 meetings.

Thanks,

David

David Smulyan

Executive Director

×

director@theeastside.org (414) 379-4996

theeastside.org

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, & Twitter!



Please check out our new Summer Soulstice Music Festival website

https://www.summersoulsticemke.com/

On Mon, Apr 24, 2023 at 10:34 AM Elmer, Linda < lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

"no perfect attendance" gives members no sense if their attendance merits reappointment.

Do you know total how many meetings and how many each attended? (you can go back a year or so -- a minimum of 12 meetings or so is a good number).

Thanks - Linda

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email disclaimer